
 

Welcome to Worship! 

WELCOME! We are glad that you are here! If you have any questions, ask one of the ushers at the 
rear entrance of the sanctuary. Large-print Bibles, hymnals, & hearing devices are available from an usher.  

NEW TO TRINITY CHURCH? 

We would love to reach out to you! Scan the QR code with your phone’s  
camera app and a staff member will contact you. Welcome to Trinity. 
 
SUNDAY MORNING OPPORTUNITIES FOR CHILDREN  
The Children’s Table offers Children’s Bulletins for readers & non-readers coloring pages and other 
materials to help children feel welcome and comfortable in church. The table is located in the rear of the 
sanctuary. Please return supplies.  

Trinity's Nursery for children ages birth to 4 yrs. is open, under  the car ing direction of Shaylee Geier  
and Madeline Jarvinen, every Sunday from 9 a.m. –  12 p.m., for children ages birth to 4. The nursery is 
located on the lower level of the building. An usher can direct you. 

Trinity’s Christian Education Classes for All Ages are at 9 a.m. on Sunday mornings. LIGHT@9 
(Learning in God’s House Together at 9 a.m.), is for age 4 years—through grade 5, meets downstairs in 
Vincent Hall from September to May Except for  Easter and Christmas through the third Sunday in January 
and the Summer. Our  youth classes meet upstair s, middle school in the Youth Room and high school 
in the classroom down from the church office.  

Our Adult Class meets in the Hale Room downstairs Sundays, from 9-10 a.m. Questions, email Erica 
Weida at tumcadultce@trinityspringfield.org. 

Bible Story for Kids Ages 4-8  meets on Sundays except on Communion Sunday and Easter  downstairs 
beginning at the second hymn. We are looking for people to volunteer to help. It can be one Sunday or many! 
If you are interested, email Rob Powell at directorfmandc@trinityspringfield.org. 

Chapel Kids is a worship service designed for children Ages 7–12. It is offered during the worship 
service on Sundays, September to May, except on the first Sunday of the month which is Communion 
Sunday and Easter . It begins at the beginning of the middle hymn, and ends after  the benediction. It is 
located in Grace Chapel, which is through the side door on the right of the sanctuary around the corner.  

The Choristers, Chamberettes and Youth Handbells will not rehearse today, May 14th. The Jubilee 
Singers are open for new members and will be rehearsing today and May, 21 and 28 from 12:00-12:15 in 
the Choir Room.  We will perform on Sunday, June 4 with a warmup rehearsal at 10:00 a.m.  
To join the music activities, please reach out to Michael Carney: music@trinityspringfield.org, for Youth 
Fellowship: Rob Powell: directorfmandc@trinityspringfield.org, for Dance/Movement Choir: Amelia Hays-
Rivest trinitydance@trinityspringfield.org  
 

This church is committed to providing a safe place for our children & youth. Our Safe Sanctuaries Policy 
requires that parents (or an adult they have designated) bring & pick-up their children 5th gr. & under from 
church-sponsored programs. Please escort your child to/from the restrooms during worship. Thank you. 
 

Wi-Fi Guest network password: TrinityGuest7476!  
Want to learn more? Scan the QR code with your  smar t phone. 

New to Trinity? 

Attendance for Communion/Baptism Sunday, May 7, 2023: Adults 151, Children 17, Total 168 
Thank you for your generosity, and for supporting the many missions of Trinity! 

May Art Galley Exhibit 
The May exhibit in Trinity’s Community Gallery features the photographs of Trinity 
member Drew Babineau. The photos show his keen eye for the macabre and passion for 
capturing the darker side of life. He loves to bring the beauty out in places and to tell stories 
through his photos. The exhibit shows that there is beauty in everything. Where there is 
darkness, there is light; the trick being to show that there can be a balance between the two.  

 
No Sunday Night Youth Fellowship Today! 
There will be no Sunday Night Youth Fellowship today. We will reconvene for an end-of-the-
year party at the Gray's on May 21, 2023.  
 

       2024 Theme for Trinity has a Deadline of Today! 
This is the last day to offer suggestions for Trinity's next theme. For over 10 years 
we have found that having a theme has served to center our worship and 
programming. Share your ideas by putting your suggestion in the basket in the rear 

of the sanctuary today or by e-mailing worship@trinityspringfield.org by the end of the day today. 
Thank you.  

 
Adult Sunday School: Prayer Journaling Series: Continues May 21 at 9 a.m.- Hale Room 

Our Theme: Longing to Get Closer  to God. Join our  community in wr iting, 
sharing, prayer, and music as we explore a deepening of our relationship with Our 
Creator and Savior. Questions: contact Christine Thibodeau at 

tumcadultce@trinityspringfield.org. 

 

Trinity Softball Team 
The doubleheaders games are starting at 5:45 p.m. on Tuesday, May 16 at 
Bethany Assembly of God field 2 in Agawam against WSCC. Fields are subject to 
change especially if there is recent rain. Before you head our look at the schedule on 
their website: https://www.interchurchsoftball.com/schedule-by-team/. Make sure to 
put Trinity in the drop down box to get the correct team. Please come and cheer our 
team to victory.  

 

Learn to Line Dance 
A beginner's class will be taught on Thursday, May 18 in Asbury Hall, from 1:00 - 2:30 p.m. by Debbie 
Tracy, Line Dance Instructor. It is fun, good experience and a chance to meet new friends. Bring 
interested family and friends. The cost is $3.00 per class. 

 

Ice Cream for Breakfast - May 21, 2023 
All students who have participated in LIGHT@9 this year are invited to join our end-of-
the-year celebration, Ice Cream for Breakfast, on May 21, 2023 during the 9:00 a.m. 
hour. Just head to your LIGHT@9 classroom at 9:00 a.m. and then we will celebrate 
together!   

 

Fun For Everyone  
You are invited to gather for fun and fellowship at a multi-generational pot-luck 
supper on Saturday, June 10 at 6:00 p.m. in Asbury Hall. To ensure that we 
have a good variety of food and adequate seating RSVP’s are requested. If you are 
interested in participating, please come to the Connection Point during fellowship 
in Asbury Hall to sign up, and let us know what you are bringing. We look forward 
to a fun evening together! Membership & Evangelism Committee  
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